
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Del Rey Neighborhood Council 
Name: Matt Wersinger 
Phone Number: (310) 721-2980 
Email: mwersinger@me.com 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(14) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 02/11/2021 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 02/12/2021 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 21-0113 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: Whereas, the pandemic continues to pose serious health risks to LA’s unhoused
populations. Whereas, non-congregate housing is essential to controlling the spread of the virus
among unhoused populations and protecting overall community health. Whereas, the County of LA,
through project roomkey, provides temporary shelter to unhoused people 65 and older or with health
risks or co-morbidities. Whereas, hotel and motel occupancy rates remain well below normal levels
and tourism will take time to recover to pre-pandemic levels. Whereas, President Biden’s recent
executive order makes costs for non-congregate housing 100% reimbursable by FEMA, enabling
municipalities to extend temporary shelter protections for unhoused populations, while providing
much-needed revenue to struggling hotels and motels. Therefore, the Del Rey Neighborhood Council
supports Councilmembers Bonin and Raman’s January 26, 2021 motion CF 21-0113. 
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